
 Fitch H. Beach 
Municipal Airport 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Bryan Myrkle, Director of Community Development 

cc:  

Date: January 9, 2015 

Re: Contract for runway rehabilitation engineering 

  

Presented for your consideration at the next City Council meeting is a 
contract with airport consultant Prein & Newhof for engineering the 
planned runway rehabilitation project. 

This project has been on our Capital Improvement Program list for 
several years, and is intended to protect the long-term integrity of the 
concrete runway through joint sealing and other basic maintenance. 

Aside from the project details, this contract is identical in form and 
language to the most recent contract with Prein & Newhof which was 
reviewed and approved by City Attorney Hitch. 

I am requesting its approval by the City Council. 


